OREGON STATE COLLEGE

CORVALLIS, OREGON

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION FOR MEN

January 8, 1942

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education and Recreation
The University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doctor Allen:

About a month ago I mailed you for verification a catalogue analysis of your graduate major in physical education and as yet it has not been returned. I know that at this time of the year you have been extremely busy with the press of duties and have overlooked this matter.

My findings on graduate practices in physical education will be published shortly and your institution will be listed. It is vitally important that your institution be correctly portrayed and I know you will welcome the opportunity of being able to check over the analysis I have already made of your school from your catalogue.

If for any reason you need another analysis blank, please let me know immediately and one will be sent you. If possible, I would like the blanks that I sent you returned to me not later than January 25th.

Thanking you in advance for cooperating in this matter, I remain

Sincerely yours,

Jack E. Hewitt

Associate Professor of Physical Education

JEH: H